
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Central Illinois Municipal Clerks Organization 

(CIMCO) has rescheduled its Annual Meeting to Wednesday, October 18, 2023, 

at 5:30 P.M. in light of Institute and Academy being held the week of our regularly 

scheduled meeting.  Meeting Notice and Agenda will be provided at a later date. 

 

Stefanie Tarr 
 
Stefanie Tarr, RMC, MMC 
City Clerk, City of Peoria 
CIMCO President 
 
 
Dated October 3, 2023 


